
 
WHEN YOU ARE PREPARING TO BUY SCHOOL UNIFORM FOR NEXT YEAR PLEASE 
REMEMBER... 
The start of a new school year is a very good time to get back into routine and the wearing of full school 
uniform!  Many of our children do this, but it can slip at times.   
 

 

 
 

     

• Light Blue Polo 
• School Sweater/Cardigan/Top 
• Black short/joggers/leggings 
• Plain black Trainers 
Keeping everyone dressed in this way, 
keeps a sense of uniform and it means 
that you are buying things which can be 
worn on other days at school! 

    

• Light Blue Shirt/Blouse 
• School tie 
• Black trousers/skirt/pinafore/shorts 
• Plain Black Shoes/Trainers 
• Royal Blue Sweater/Cardigan/Top 
• Blue gingham summer dress (weather 

dependent) 

  

• THESE SHOULD NOT BE FOOTBALL 
RELATED 

• More and more pencil cases, bags, water 
bottles, etc. are Celtic merchandise.  This 
is NOT permitted as per North Lanarkshire 
Council policy.   

• The school provides all stationery and 
resources. 

• Children are free to bring their own 
stationery if they wish. 

  

There is no obligation or expectation upon Parents/Carers to buy garments with the school badge 
embroidered on them.  This is purely a matter of choice! 
• Various suppliers provide our uniform. 
• Most supermarkets and larger shops will sell our royal blue, light blue and black garments. 


